
Thursday, March 21, 2024 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students:  There will be a Pet Supply Drive  
being held now through March 28th.  Please donate any pet 
related items such as:  food, blankets, toys, etc.  These  
donations will be given to the VIDA Rescue Shelter.   
Community Service Hours will be given for your  
donations.  Drop off your donations at Room 405, 406, 504 
or 506.  Donation boxes will be present at any of these four 
AVID rooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hey Dons:  The Chess Club will be having a meeting  
tomorrow in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love to see 
anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Link Crew is Having a “You Got Egged” 
presale of egg baskets all this week during Lunch at the 
Center Quad.  Each egg is $6 and has lots of goodies inside 
them.  If you’re interested, stop by and talk to a Link 
Leader to get information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors and Seniors:  Prom tickets go on sale in 
the ASB Office on March 25th.  Don’t wait until the last 
minute.  Prices go up every week! 
 
 
 
 

All Track vs Azusa 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
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